
 

 
 

Are you a parent or visitor to our Academy? 

The welfare of all our pupils is of great importance to us. If you are 

worried or concerned about a child or family please immediately 

contact a member of designated staff. 

Designated Safeguarding Lead  

Mr Wood 

 

 

 

 
 

Safeguarding Officers 

Mr Cooke and Mrs Simons 

 

      

Please come to the Main Office and a member of staff will meet you 

to discuss your concerns as soon as possible or contact us on 01274 

422044. Alternatively, you can contact Children’s Social Work 

Services by telephone: 01274 433999 (8.30am – 5.00pm Monday – 

Thursday and 4.30pm on Friday) 

If you have a reason to believe a child is at IMMEDIATE RISK OF 

HARM, contact the police on 999 

                                                                   

 


